
 

 

 
ORCHESIS DANCE COMPANY 

Dianne Maroney-Grigsby, Director 
Theresa Gray-Jacobs, Assistant Director 

 

Dear Friends, 

The Orchesis Dance Company needs your help!   

We will represent Grambling State University at the Annual Black 
College Dance Exchange (BCDE) held in the BIG APPLE…New York City, April 
7-10, 2011.  Our trip will include dance workshops at the renowned Alvin Ailey 
American Dance Theatre, Broadway Dance Center and Steps on Broadway Dance 
Studio.  When we are not dancing, we will have the opportunity to see a Broadway 
Show!  I know that you hear the excitement in our voices as we express to you that 
we need your help.  Please consider sponsoring us in this once in a lifetime 
opportunity to study dance with some of the best teachers! 

Make your donation payable to: Grambling University Athletic Foundation, P.O. 
Box 913, Grambling, LA 71245.  We are grateful for your support and pledge that 
we shall continue to dance our way into your hearts! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Orchesis Dance Company  

 

 

 

     


